Slion, New York
May 25, 1964

TOM FRYE Billings, Montana

Dear Tom:

I am in receipt of your SpeedMemo pertaining to the Model 600 ribs that have a wavy appearance. Am certainly sorry to hear that some of these ribs are getting out into the field. The difficulty is not occurring after the ribs have been installed and pressure put on them, but because we have had some problems with dimensional control. However, this has been pretty much corrected as far as I can determine.

I will have John Roberts get six of these into the medi for you right away, and to pass this information over to Harvey Hackman for correction with the other field representatives as he sees fit.

Hope this finds you and your wife in excellent health and enjoying the wonderful summers that we know exist in your area at this time.

Best wishes,

W. E. Leek Firearms Design & Levelopment

6 26 00 Rife sent out /27/64 Grace AF 1992

Land the